HOWARD’S WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL PICNIC
PRESENTED by the PTA

The Howard PTA would like to welcome back your entire family at our annual
WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL PICNIC!
This event is the perfect opportunity to meet your child’s classmates and other
Howard parents.

Date: Tuesday September 13t

Time: 4:00 — 6:00 PM (Food to be served from 4:30-5:30)
Where: The field behind the school

Cost: S5 per person for Howard PTA members

S7 per person hon-members (JOIN at the picnic or before & savel)

The cost includes pizza, salad, and drinks. Plus students will be able to bounce the night away
in the THREE different bounce house attractions & a 50/50 raffle!

*ax**PLEASE BRING A DESSERT TO SHARE*****

Volunteers are needed and greatly appreciated!!!!
Please call, text or email Carmen Bronson 313-350-2747
bronsoncarmen@yahoo.com




